
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF LOUDON 

 

In accordance with RSA 32:5-1, the Board of Selectmen of  
the Town of Loudon will hold a Public Hearing for the 

following: 
 

• Proposed Budget 

 

• Warrant Articles 
 

• To receive public comment on the proposal to  
increase the Select Board to 5 members 
 

• To receive public comment on the question should we 
allow the operation of keno games within the town. 

 
The Hearing will be held 

 
Wednesday, February 14, 2018 at 6:00 pm 

 
at the Loudon Town Office 

55 S. Village Road  

 
These items will be voted on at  
the March 2018 Town Meeting 

 
LOUDON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 
Steven R. Ives, Chairman 
Robert N. Fiske, Selectman 
Jeffrey C. Miller, Selectman 

 


